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Car Free Walks will send all members a short newsletter, with updates from the site, every three months. If you do not want to receive future 
newsletters, please contact us. 
    www.carfreewalks.org  

 
A walk for winter 
There’s nowhere better for a winter weekend than 
Corrour Station in Scotland’s West Highlands. Two Youth 
Hostels, spectacular scenery and wildlife, and great 
walks in all directions, including this route to Rannoch: 
www.carfreewalks.org/walks/324/corrour_to_rannoch
_-_a_remote_walk_in_scotland 
 

 

Winter in the Scottish Highlands 
 
Been on a great winter walk? Submit it at: 
www.carfreewalks.org 

 
What’s on the blog? 
Gary Shipp recounts a bothy weekend near 
Achnashellach in Glen Carron, and Penny Woods takes a 
walk in the woods of north London.   
http://carfreewalks.blogspot.com 
 

 

Toadstools in Trent Country Park, London 
 

Want to blog for us? Drop us a line: 
info@carfreewalks.org 

 
Member benefits 
And log in and scroll down in the 'Your walks and more' 
tab for member's offers – including 10% discounts with 
Aqua 3 maps and Green Books.   

 
 

 
New design… 
We will be launching a new, more user-friendly 

design in the spring. New features will include OS 
maps for routes, elevation profiles for each route, 
an easy walk-submittal form and quarterly prize 
draw for submitting routes. 
 
If you would like to help test the new site (there 
will be a prize draw for testers!), please get in 
touch – testing will start in January 2011. 
 

The car-free photo gallery 
Walks in Wales dominate the gallery – from 
Snowdonia down to Cardiff. Many thanks to Peter 
Roberts for all his photos! 
www.visitorreview.com/carfreewalks 

 

 
Boot prints in Snowdonia 

 

Next newsletter 
Our spring newsletter will be in out March. Please 
send us any news and meanwhile, enjoy the 
website! 
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